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From: Ann McCarty-Executive Director <ann@ncrcepc.org>
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 2:16 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Public comment for Board meeting 5/3/2022
Importance: High
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Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe,

Good afternoon Clerk of the Board:

Please find below my comments for the upcoming Board meeting tomorrow. | am unable to attend and provide live

public comment.

Thank you,
Ann McCarty

Good day Chair Hartmann and members of the Board of Supervisors,

| see on your agenda for 3 May 2022, Department Agenda Item 22-00357, (4)(f) and would like to thank you in advance
for approving the recommendations by the Human Service Commission. The North County Rape Crisis and Child
Protection Center is proud to have been recommended for funding and are eager to continue the good work being done
in Mid/North County. As the only agency providing the services as well as the educational programs we currently do, we
recognize our deep sense of obligation in working towards a safer community. We are honored to be a member of the
Sexual Assault Response Team for the county as well as the Human Trafficking Task Force. In collaboration with both
groups, we are able to provide services to survivors of sexual violence. Educationally, we provide critical programming in
north county schools, empowering young and old. We appreciate being given this opportunity and encourage you to
approve the recommendations as brought forth by the very hard-working Commissioners who so tirelessly work on this

endeavor.

Best,
Ann McCarty

Ann McCarty

Executive Director

North County Rape Crisis &
Child Protection Center
P.0. Box 148

Lompoc, CA 93438
(805)736-8535

FAX (805)736-8913

www.sbcountyrapecrisis.org
https;//www.facebook.com/NCRCCPC

NO MORE! DO MORE! KNOW MORE!
Together we can make a difference
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